
Subject: Re: Health Insurance Coverage
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Fri, 19 Jul 2019 17:27:41 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum: 

We apologize for the delay in responding to your July 2 forum post.  We have determined that the
tables on health insurance in the report are correct, but, as you suggested, the labels for v481c
and v481e are reversed.  The correct labels would be "PBI" for v481c and "non-PBI" for v481e.
Thank you for alerting us to this error.
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